
 

Mayor Eddie Melton 

CITY OF GARY AGE-FRIENDLY ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Public Notice of Meeting 

Pursuant to the Indiana Open Door Law (IC 5-14-1.5), Notice is hereby given that the City of 
Gary Age-Friendly Advisory Council will hold a meeting on Monday, July 21, 2025 at 5:30pm in 
the Cleo Wesson Room of City Hall, located at 401 Broadway on the second floor. 

If there are any questions, please contact the City of Gary Office of Constituent Services at (219) 
881-4815. 
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